
 

Hi everyone, 

I hope that you are all doing good after the winter season that we just had. I would like to wish everyone a "Happy Spring". 
Before you know it, it will be time to clean up the yards again and begin preparation for the summer season. 

I would like to remind those members that are capable, the Post will be in need of a spruce up as well. If there is anyone 
who can spare some time and would be able to lend a hand, it would be greatly appreciated. 

If you enjoy going to meat raffles, please review our calendar and our sign for upcoming future 
events, Everyone is invited to come and have some fun and we would enjoy seeing you there. 

For God and Country, 

Commander Phil 

Commanders Message 

H o w  Y o u  C a n  B e  T h e  O n e  
What: The American Legion’s Be The One initiative encourages American 
Legion Family members, veterans, servicemembers and others to take action 
when they believe a veteran is at risk of suicide. 

Why: To reduce the alarming number of veteran suicides. 

How: Our goal is to destigmatize asking for mental health support, provide 
peer-to-peer support and resources, and educate everyone on how the can 
Be The One. 

Who: 
Veterans 
• Talk with fellow veterans about how you are feeling. 

• Ask for help when you think you need it. 

• Know there are millions of people ready to help you. 

• Remember your family and friends care. 

Non-Veterans 
• Ask veterans in your life how they are doing. 

• Listen when a veteran needs to talk. 

• Reach out when a veteran is struggling. 

American Legion Posts 
• Educate members, other veterans and civilians on the campaign. 

• Display resources at your post in your community. 

• Share events or success stories at legiontown.org. 

Resources 
American Legion support Stories, videos and promotional items related to this 
initiative are available to posts, members and others. Visit betheone.org. 

For Urgent help: Veterans experiencing a crisis can call 988 and press 1 for 
mental health assistance. Counselors are available 24/7. They may also text 
838255 or visit the VA crisis line website , veteranscrisisline.net. 
 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 

 














